
Thank you
A special thank you to Drake Hardware and Software for their help with our 
website.  Additionally, each month, Drake Hardware and Software employees put 
the newsletter on our website, www.burlingtonkiwains.com.  They also assist with 
edits to the website.

We appreciate their generous support over the years.
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My fellow Kiwanians

Hi, I’m George,

We have had a great May and are ready for an even greater June.
 
We just fed approximately 2,000 of 
our friends and families a fantastic 
pancake and sausage breakfast.  This 
event was a huge success due to our 
members efforts, and the financial 
and in-kind generosity of all of our 
sponsors, and those who came to 
have breakfast with us.  My sincere 
thank you to all.

We will now concentrate toward making our breakfast fund raiser on July 4th 
at the West Burlington Fire Department another huge success.  Serving hours 
will be 6:00AM to 10:00AM.  Please keep your calendar open to help on the 
evening of the 3rd for set up and morning of the 4th for service and clean up.

The set up and clean up at our breakfast this Memorial Day 
event went unbelievably smooth and fast due to the  
outstanding volume of helpers. Thank you to all who helped 
make it work so flawlessly and quick.

We have been asked to help with concessions at various  
Burlington Bees home games.  We will provide a list of when 
they need help soon.

Finally, I wish you all great opportunities to be with 
friends and families.  We are all overdue.  Let’s enjoy 
summer and each other.

I Thank you to all for making us the best club.
George



Outstanding Results for the Pancake Sponsor Drive
43 Members (34% of our total) re-
cruited 62 sponsorships this year for 
a total of $16,500 which is 155% of 
the total we raised in 2019 ($10,650) 
and 365% of what we raised our first 
year for financial sponsors ($3,550) 
in 2015.  One member recruited 10 
sponsorships, one member recruited 
8, and one member recruited 5 result-
ing in over one third of all the total 
sponsorships.  We had four sponsors 
who increased their level this year 
from 2019 and we had 29 new spon-
sors who joined our effort.  

Thanks to all who made this a banner 
year!  With this kind of commitment 
from our members, I’m confident we 
can surpass $20,000 next year. 

Platinum 
Menke & Company
Two Rivers Bank & Trust

Gold 
Chip & Dana Readinger 
Wilson Rentals
F & M Bank & Trust

Silver
BNSF Railway
CPA Associates PC
Catfish Bend Casino
James & Rhonda Miller
Siekman Properties
Vavroch Family Holdings 

Bronze
Drake Hardware & Software
Zaiser’s Florist & Landscaping
U.S. Bank
S.G. Construction Company
Standard of Beaverdale
Hazell Agencies-Insurance 
TriOak Foods

Copper 
Anderson Roberts Porth Wallace &   		
	 Stewart LLP 
Brockway Mechanical & Roofing
Dave Bessine Electric
Dave Wiemer
Rock Valley P.T., Chris Schroeder
Pierson Homes
Sunnybrook Assisted Living 
Golden Eagle Distributing
BANK 
Burlington Bent River Brewing Co.
C Cat Inc.
Danville State Savings Bank

Daniel Delzell-Cary  Re/Max 
Leyda,Burrus & Metz Monuments
Lips To Go
Jeff George Plumbing 
Blythe Family
John Korschgen State Farm 
The Drake
The Headquarters Salon 
MaryAnn Jordahl Century 21
Midwest Realty Group, Inc
Sheri Johnson, Century 21
Prugh Funeral Service 
Caston Holding CO
Carl A. Nelson & Company
Connection Bank & Insurance
Great Western Bank
Ideal Ready Mix
Preferred Pet Containment
Mike Campbell’s Body Shop &  
	 Towing
Jason Hutcheson State Farm Agency
Servpro of Burlington
Summer Street Animal Clinic
Jerry & Lin Parks
Joe’s Inn
Heartland Packaging Corp
Farmers Saving Bank
Keith Schulz
Jazz Concrete Pumping
Roberts Tire Center Corp.
Carpetland USA
Pro Plumbing Inc
Casebine Community Credit Union 

Pancakes and Sausage Never Tasted so Good!  

Thanks to all who sold tickets, donated, set up, 
tore down, and worked this great event!

It was great to be back!

July 4th Pancake Breakfast Serving 6 - 10 am West Burlington  Fire StationVolunteers needed



The Survey Says...
Be on the lookout, a Member 
survey about the Kiwanis  
Family picnic for this summer 
is coming soon.

The annual Family Picnic is a 
celebration with food, games 
and connecting with members 
in a social setting.

Over the years the Family  
Picnic has been held at a variety 
of local parks and included  
different types of games.

Stephanie Nagrocki would like 
your input on the upcoming 
event for this year.  She will be 
sending a survey out soon.

Kiwanis Blood Drive
The Burlington Kiwanis blood 
drive will be held July 5 to July 17 
at the Burlington Blood Center. 

We have a loyal group of regular 
donors and we hope to add to 
that list.  We are looking for people who have not donated in the past or are 
infrequent donators to step up and help meet the need for blood products this 
summer.

As a reward for your donation, Lindon Wines will give a free bottle of one of 
their award-winning home town wines to the first 20 Kiwanis presenting  
donations. Make sure you use the Burlington Kiwanis code 1035 when you call 
for appointment to donate. 

Call the Blood Center at 1-800-747-5401 ext. 1281 and give code 1035 to make 
your appointment.

To best select the wine of your choice, Lindon Wines encourages you to bring 
someone with you to their Tasting Room. Try out the wide selection of wines 
and select your free bottle. The Tasting Room, Winery, and Vineyard are  
located at 12646 US Highway 61 North.

It’s Back to School for the Shamrock Shuffle
Be sure to join us on Saturday, August 21 at 10 am in Crapo and Dankwart 
Parks for the annual event!  

We are excited to put a Back to School twist on the event this year.  Our 
mission is to help children and the Shamrock Shuffle has always been part 
of that.  

The committee is putting plans in place and looking for sponsorships to 
help make this year’s event successful.

Sponsorship benefits and availability are highlighted below:

Color Station Sponsor $1000   (3 Available)
	 Employees, Friends or Volunteers to throw color
	 Logo on T-Shirt
	 Logo on Banner
	 Information in Race Packet
	 Signage at Color Station
	 Name on Facebook Event
	 8 Registrations

Packet Pick Up Sponsor $750  (1 Available)  
	 Informational Booth at Packet Pick Up
	 Logo on T-Shirt
	 Logo on Banner
	 Information in Race Packet
	 Signage at Packet Pickup
	 5 Registrations

Pot of Gold Sponsor $500 (3 Available)  
	 Logo on T-Shirt
	 Name on Banner
	 Information in Race Packet

Golden Nugget Sponsor $250
	 Name on T-Shirt
	 Name on Banner

Rainbow Sponsor $100
	 Name on Banner



Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to

improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

www.burlingtonkiwanis.com

www.facebook.com/burlingtonkiwanis

PO Box 15
Burlington, IA 52601

					   

Mark Your Calendar...
June
3	 Burlington City Manager, Chad Bird 
	 Invocation by Courtney Gustafson
 
10	 Des Moines County Heritage Center
		 Invocation by Andie Gerst

15	 Board Meeting, 12 pm @ BGC 
 
17	 Burlington Bees
	 Invocation by Lois Blythe

27	 Southeast Iowa symphony Orchestra
	 Invocation by Brent Hartley

Programs arranged by John Dodge
Invocations arranged by Lois Blythe


